
Falls EAC Meeting May 11, 2023 
 
Attendance 
EAC members   
Present: Jeannine Delwiche, David Walsh, John Bentz, Eileen Donahue, Wes Plaisted, Erik Person 
Absent: none 
Others present: Ed Pullen 
 
Meeting Called to order: 7:00pm 
 
Minutes: April 13, 2023 minutes were unanimously approved (5 yeas, 0 nays, 1 abstention) 
 
ITEM #1: PLAN REVIEWS 
Team quickly looked at all plans received since last meeting 
 
ITEM #2: FALLS TOWNSHIP RESIDENT CONCERNS 
None  
 
ITEM #3: GOAL/LOCAL EAC ACTIVITES UPDATE 

• Middletown Township hosted the Earth Day event on April 29 at Core Creek Park. 

• LMT EAC  
 
ITEM #4: EARTH DAY 2023  
Saturday, April 29, 11am-2pm, Core Creek Park  
We had a booth at Core Creek Park. 
We gave away Tomatoes and Peppers from Fairless Hills Garden Center and Cauliflower, basil, peppers 
and tomatoes from Sherwood Seeds. 
Jeannine supplied a second table and a pop-up tent. The EAC banner was hung on the back of the tent.  
We also gave away more of the recycled paper pencils (we still have most of the original order).  
Jeannine printed some information about recycling (which was mounted it on cardboard and wrapped it 
in plastic wrap). This information was hung at the front of the tent. These held up well and could be 
reused next year. A couple of people used the QR code to access the WM resources that were on 
display.  
Wes passed the EAC banner onto Jeannine, along with his box of supplies.  
 
ITEM #5: IDEAS FOR NEWSLETTERS 

• For Spring/Summer 2024:  
o https://extension.psu.edu/using-insect-and-tick-repellents-safely 
o Bat boxes – Northern Long Eared bats 

 
ITEM #6: MS4 CONSIDERATIONS  
The council unanimously agreed to remove this item from the agenda. 
 
ITEM #7: OLD/NEW BUSINESS 
Old Business 

• Jeannine found a 3rd party solution that may share posts from Facebook to Instagram for 
$5/month. Matt approved this expense. Jeannine will follow up.  

https://extension.psu.edu/using-insect-and-tick-repellents-safely


• Future meetings may be in the Social Security Building  

• Jeannine reached out to Paul Roden in the LMT EAC regarding the ease and success of their 
polystyrene recycling event. Rather than creating a similar event in Falls, we will try sharing the 
event in LMT on Facebook  

New Business 

• Preliminary work has begun on the Vermillion Hills Bridge project. It will go to bid in June  
 

 
Next meeting: Thursday, June 8, at 7pm will be cancelled. Tentatively July 13 at 7pm, location TBD 
Jeannine will check with Rose regarding the location 
 
ADJOURNMENT: 7:49 PM  


